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NORTH	MERRITT	ISLAND	HOMEOWNERS	ASSOCIATION		
Presents	

A	CANDIDATE	FORUM	

FOR	
DISTRICT	2	COUNTY	COMMISSIONER	

DISTRICT	5	PORT	AUTHORITY	

DISTRICT	2	SCHOOL	BOARD	
	

Merritt	Island,	FL	–	The	North	Merritt	Island	Homeowners	Association	will	host	a	2018	Candidate	Forum	for	

the	Brevard	County	District	2	Commission,	District	5	Port	Authority	and	District	2	School	Board	races.		This	
event	is	free	and	open	to	the	public	and	is	scheduled	for	Monday,	October	15,	from	6:00	p.m.	to	7:30	p.m.	
at	the	Calvary	Chapel	Merritt	Island,	located	at	3500	N.	Courtenay	Pkwy.	

	
The	Candidate	forum	provides	an	important	opportunity	to	hear	each	candidate’s	position	on	the	County’s	
top	priorities.		There	will	be	a	question	and	answer	period	moderated	by	community	leaders,	as	well	as	

questions	from	the	audience.			
	
“It’s	a	critical	time	in	our	community	and	this	election	is	pivotal	in	determining	how	we	handle	our	priorities	

going	forward.		The	North	Merritt	Island	Homeowners	Association	is	focused	on	the	restoration	of	the	
Indian	River	lagoon,	drainage,	roads,	quality	education,	and	the	County,	Port	and	School	Boards	ability	to	
maintain	and	improve	our	quality	of	life	in	the	face	of	a	projected	financial	deficit	in	the	coming	years.		We	

know	from	the	business	community	that	deferring	maintenance	is	not	acceptable	anymore	–	status	quo	
isn’t	enough	–	so	there	are	critical	decisions	on	the	horizon	that	will	determine	the	County,	Port	and	School	
Boards	short-term	and	long-term	success.		This	Forum	will	allow	us	to	ask	those	questions	and	more.	We	

encourage	the	community	to	attend	and	submit	questions	at	the	event.		Let’s	walk	away	from	the	Forum	
with	a	better	understanding	of	how	our	candidates	are	going	to	address	our	community	priorities	in	District	
2	and	all	of	Brevard	County,”	says	Jack	Ratterman,	North	Merritt	Island	Homeowners	President.	

	
For	more	information	about	the	forum	please	contact	Kim	Wheeler,	Event	Coordinator	
4kimwheeler@gmail.com	


